Becca Stokes

From: Sansby, Paul <P.Sansby@portsmouthwater.co.uk>
Sent: 27 August 2015 14:46

To: Valerie Dobson

Cc: Morley, Steve

Subject: Neighbourhood Plans

Valerie

Thanks for the consultation drafts of the Bosham and Chidham Neighbourhood plans.

As | said in my reply to the Fishbourne Plan your guidance to Parish Councils mentions Policy 40 but not the change
in relation to the Code for Sustainable Homes.

In addition to this supporting text for Policy 12 is confusing as it refers to the Code and the new 110 .

Both Bosham and Chidham still have references to the Code for Sustainable Homes which has been withdrawn.

| don’t want to have to reply to every Neighbourhood Plan making the same point.

Please can you inform the Parish Councils of the change and the implications for their plans.

Regards

Paul

RoSPA 2015 President's Award Winner
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